STATE OF TENNESSEE

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
KNOXVILLE ENVIRONMENTAL FIELD OFFICE
3711 MIDDLEBROOK PIKE
KNOXVILLE, TENNESSEE 37921-6538
PHONE (865) 594-6035 STATEWIDE 1-888-891-8332 FAX (865) 594-6105

August 10, 2016

Mr. Samuel Baggett, Vice-President
Ford Construction Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 527

Dyersburg, TN 38025-0527

RE: Receipt of Requested Materials for NPDES Permit Renewal
NPDES Permit TN0070076 (New)
Camden Gravel Company
Camden Pit No. 5
Benton County

Dear Mr. Baggett:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the NPDES permit application materials requested on
June 28, 2016, by the Division of Water Resources, Mining Section. An updated application
was received on August 2, 2016. The updated permit application has been reviewed by the
Division and is administratively complete, pending a pre-mine site inspection.

An inspection of this facility has been scheduled for August 29, 2016, at 3:00 CDT. The
Division does not require a representative of the company to attend, but you may do so if you
like. The purpose of the site visit is to confirm the absence of Waters of the State within the
proposed NPDES permit boundary and verify the feasibility of the site plan and treatment
structures. If no changes to the site plan are required following the inspection, a draft permit
will be issued.

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence or the upcoming inspection, please
feel free to contact me at (865) 594-5543, or Daniel.Lawrence@TN.gov.

Sincerely,

Do o

Daniel Lawrence
Environmental Scientist
Division of Water Resources - Mining Section

BWE:GWM:DPL NPDES TN0070076

ce: Mr. Mike Callahan, CE Designers, Inc.
Dian White, TDEC Jackson EFO
Kevin Cook, TDEC Jackson EFO
NPDES Permit File



